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Dear Friends,�

� As we celebrate this Third Sunday in our Easter Season, we are filled with the joy that the first apostles felt when 

they met Jesus on the road and recognized him in the breaking of the bread. As we recognize and believe God's 

presence with us, let us have the courage and Easter joy to proclaim and witness to the Holy Resurrec(on.�

� Last week we had a mee(ng with a wide cross sec(on of parishioners, of all ages and 

make�ups. The task was just to think of what the church building and grounds could look 

like in 5 to 10 years. What would be necessary for us to minister to the people of Hubbard 

and beyond? What is necessary for our celebra(on of the sacraments? There was no 

vo(ng, no decisions, just a lot of good ideas so that we could begin coming up with 

blueprints and drawings to rebuild our church building.�

� We have received so many generous dona(ons to our Future Full of Hope Campaign. 

With your generosity we will be able to build a sanctuary and church hall and kitchen that 

will serve the next several genera(ons.�

� I was present for the Eagle of the Cross awards, given to the youth of our diocese for 

their involvement in the life of the parish. We are so proud to have Lena Dunkerley and Gino Mileto to receive this 

award. Both are very ac(ve and as young adults, we should be proud of them. God bless you both.�

� Thanks for all the Easter and birthday cards. Your kindness is appreciated.�

� � � � � � � � � � � � � � Have a great week,�

�

�

�

“T��� M�		
”�

� A minor Easter miracle on � of all places � social media: Twelve�year�old Molly Steinsapir was seriously injured when she 

fell from her bike.  In the ambulance with her daughter, her mother Kaye took out her phone and began to type:  Please, please, 

please.  Everyone PRAY for my daughter Molly.  She has been in an accident and suffered a brain trauma. “I was so helpless,” Kaye 

would say later.  “I just wanted to broadcast to anyone who could li% Molly up in prayer and could li% me up in prayer, too.”�

� Kaye’s plea for prayers went viral.  More than 600,000 responded with prayers, messages of support and stories of survival 

from trauma)c brain injury.  “Team Molly” had been set into mo)on.�

� “The hope that all these strangers gave us sustained us,” Kaye remembers.  “If we didn’t have that hope, I don’t know how 

we would have been able to do what we needed to do, to parent Molly and parent our [two] boys,” Nate and Eli.�

� When she sent out that first tweet, Kaye never imagined that it would be the beginning of a 16�day�long conversa)on among 

thousands of strangers from all over the world about life, death, family, faith and ritual.  Because of the restric)ons of the 

pandemic, other family members could not gather at the hospital with the Steinsapirs, so most of the )me, Dad was at home 

taking care of their boys and Mom was alone at the hospital, keeping vigil, wai)ng and praying for her daughter to wake up.  As 

she shared her daughter’s condi)on, Kaye heard regularly from moms and dads and medical professionals from around the 

country.  �

� “When I’m si2ng here in this sterile room hour a%er hour, your messages of hope make me feel less alone,” Kaye typed in 

one tweet.  Kaye reported on the ups and downs of Molly’s care, praised her doctors and nurses, and told stories of her daughter, 

an environmentalist and animal lover who decided to become a vegetarian in kindergarten, a girl on the threshold of adolescence  

who was devoted to her Jewish faith � but mostly, Kaye called for support through prayers.�

� Then, on February 15, Kaye announced to Team Molly that her beloved daughter had “been called home” to God.   �

“While our hearts are broken in a way that feels like they can never be mended,” Kaye tweeted, “we take comfort knowing that 

Molly’s twelve years were filled with love and joy.  We are immensely blessed to be her parents.”�

� Kaye only agreed to tell her story because Molly would have wanted to console all those families who have lost loved ones.  

Molly’s last act on earth was to bring together people from around the world in compassion and peace.�

Compassion manages to form a community of grace on Twi�er.  The support and prayers of those good folks who connected via 

“Team Molly” mirrors the scene in today’s Gospel: the peace of God’s Risen Christ restores hope and mends the broken hearts 

and spirits of Jesus’ friends.   The Risen One walks among us in family and friends who offer their love to us and receive the love 

we yearn to give; the Risen One “connects” us to our sisters and brothers in need of solace and support.  Let this Easter season 

open our eyes and hearts to see the many ways we can bring resurrec)on to every traveler we encounter along the road to our 

own Emmaus, to every decision we make, to every challenge we face.  �

�� ��

Christ is risen! Indeed He is risen! 



�

�

MASS INTENTIONS�

�

�

�

SUNDAY� April 18, 2021 �

Third Sunday of Easter�

8:30 AM� Marian Harris�

� By: Mark & Regina Burns�

� All Parishioners, Living & Deceased�

�

11:00 AM� Ralph Ricciardi�

� By: Family�

�

MONDAY� April 19, 2021 �

8:30 AM� Joseph Pasquarella�

� By: Deborah Scopacasa�

A�er Mass� Miraculous Medal Novena�

�

TUESDAY� April 20, 2021 �

8:30 AM� Mike Chufo �

� By: Linda Chufo�

� St. Anthony Novena #6�

�

WEDNESDAY April 21, 2021 �

8:30 AM� Joe O'Hara�

� By: Family�

�

THURSDAY� April 22, 2021 �

8:30 AM� Sandra Mortaro�

� By: Her sister, Madeline�

�

FRIDAY � April 23, 2021�

8:30 AM� Liturgy of the Word with Holy 

� Communion, Divine Mercy Chaplet�

�

SATURDAY� April 24, 2021 �

Vigil, 4

th

 Sunday of Easter�

3:15 PM� Confessions�

4:00 PM� Nancy Vohar�

� By: Sue Brown�

�

SUNDAY� April 25, 2021 �

Fourth Sunday of Easter�

8:30 AM� JoAnn Petrek�

� By: Family�

�

11:00 AM� Marie Buccino�

� By: Noreen Moderelli�

� All Parishioners, Living & Deceased�

� Bap*sm a+er Mass�

VOTIVE CANDLE�

� � Tabernacle Candle:�

� � Dr. Jane A. Williams�

� � By: Fats Williams�

The Bread and Wine for all Masses�

this week are given in memory of �

Mike Chufo�

By: Linda Chufo�

You are witnesses of these things.  

  

—Luke 24:48 

DONATIONS MADE IN MEMORY OF THE FOLLOWING�

Ma@hew Backes�

Frank Petrinjak�

Laura M. Cligrow�

Michael Salata�

James C. & Florence Williams�

Tony Willio@�

John Buday�

Deceased Sauline�Moorhead Families�

Faye Reynolds�

Tom DiRossarrio�

Richard Hodor�

Brenda Antenucci�

Michelle Youler�

Patrick & Dorothy Yoder�

Jack & Kathy Sullivan�

George & Ka)e Vrankovich�

William & Marcia Lindsay�

Elaine Tupper�

St. Patrick Altar & Rosary Society�

Ann Pompili�

Wholesale Fireworks�

Hubbard Pizza Joe’s�

Kimberly Freisen�

Karen Swierz�

Catherine Glova�

Chris & Jen Conway�

Vivienne & Steven Kurdziel�

William & Donna Pugh�

Hubbard VFW Post 3767�

Professional Mortuary Services� 

� Anthony Vargo�

Walter & Joyce Tringhese�

Alice Weidner�

Tony & Becky Kavalesky�

Mary Ann Miller�

Ba@afarano Family�

Richard & Tina Kali�

Thomas & Cheryl Strauss�

August & Maria Selak�

Florence Kryzan Swierz�

William & Joelle Lucarell�

Debra Hornyak�

Robert & Sandra Friedman�

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Conlan�

Jerome & Janice Hornyak�

Barbara Bletzer�

Be@y Simcheck�

Marybeth & Kevin Jamieson�

Leonard & Mary Jane Yurcho�

Thomas & Mary Joy Strmlau�

Stephen & Marcia Kre@�

Anthony & Patricia Carsone�

Timothy & Mary Bebech�

Anna Nemkovich�

Marsha Jankowski�

Joan Balas�

John & Anna Sharisky�

Jerald Balestrino�

Mary Ellen Salata�

Paul & Darlene Ambrosia�

Anna Clement�

Raymond Clement�

William & Angela Difrangia�

Cyril & Sara Svagerko�

James & Renee Hlebovy�

Gregory & Susan Ivanisin�

Donald Petrusko�

Marilyn Choppa�

Irene L. McCarthy�

THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING FOR YOUR DONATION TO 

OUR CAMPAIGN:�

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS�

“Now by this we may be sure that we know Him, if we obey His 

commandments.” Jesus makes Himself known to you through the 

voca)on He chose for you. Do you hear a call to the priesthood or 

consecrated life? Call Father Sco@ Kopp at 330�744�8451 or email: 

skopp@youngstowndiocese.org.�



INOUR PARISH�

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH…�

Sunday� � � 4/18/2021�

9:30�10:45 am� PSR, Gr. K�3 & 8/S�

Tuesday� � � 4/20/2021�

8:30 am� � � St. Anthony Novena #6 aAer Mass/PC�

Wednesday� � 4/21/2021 �

6:30 pm� � � Choir Prac(ce/PC�

Saturday�� � 4/24/2021�

9:30�12:00 Noon� First Communion Retreat/PC + school�

Sunday� � � 4/25/2021�

11:00 am� � � PSR Gr. K�8  Family Mass/PC�

1:00  pm� � � Confirma)on Prac)ce/Hubbard High �

� � � � School�

LITURGICAL MINISTERS�

�

April 24 at 4:00 p.m.�

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: �

M: Debbie Beasley, J: Daniel Yoder�

Lectors: Tom Beasley, Bridget Forte�

Altar Servers:  Nick Villano�

AED responder: Dave Cook�

�

�

April 25 at 8:30 a.m.�

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion:�

M: Andrea Murray, J: Rachel Norris�

Lectors: Agnes Campanale, Thomas Pesa�

Altar Servers: Ryan & Brayden Murray �

AED responder: Officer Ted Thirion�

�

�

April 25 at 11:00 a.m.�

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion:�

M: Cheryl Beil, J: Fred Behnke�

Lectors: Mike Kerr, Mike Cheney�

Altar Servers:  Jimmy & Annaleigh Behnke�

Children's Liturgy of the Word: April Cheney, Jill Pogacnik�

AED responder: Mary Lou Lazor RN�

THE BEAUTY OF OUR FAITH SERIES�

�

�

This week we look at the�

E����� D	�
�

� Going to Communion is a 

treasured privilege among Roman 

Catholics. Most of the faithful 

present themselves for the 

Eucharist at every Mass they 

aBend. It is hard to imagine a (me when people received 

Holy Communion infrequently, but that was the case for 

many centuries. As the Church stressed our belief in the 

real presence of Christ in the Eucharist, our ancestors 

began to feel unworthy to share it. Some people took 

this to an extreme and stopped receiving Communion 

altogether.�

� That was never the idea. At the Last Supper, Jesus 

said, “Take and eat, take and drink.” He issued an 

invita(on; he did not set up a barrier. Consequently, in 

the year 1215, the Fourth Lateran Council decided to 

take ac(on. It required the faithful who had reached the 

age of discre(on to confess their sins at least once a year 

to their own parish priest and to receive the Sacrament 

of the Eucharist reverently at least once a year at Easter.�

� A version of this rule is s(ll in the Code of Canon 

Law of the Roman Catholic Church. AAer their First 

Communion, each of the faithful must receive Holy 

Communion at least once a year during the Easter 

season (the fiAy days from Easter Sunday to Pentecost). 

But for a just cause, people may receive at another (me 

of year (can. 920).�

� Having reached the age of discre(on, Catholics are 

obliged to confess grave sin at least once a year to any 

priest (can. 989), which many have done during Lent to 

prepare for an Easter Communion. Lent is s(ll a good 

(me to go to confession. Easter is a wonderful (me to 

receive Communion. But we should confess grave sin 

right away and receive Communion every Sunday.�

�

Bulle�n Inserts for the Liturgical Life of the Parish: Sacraments © 2020�

Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publica�ons. All rights reserved.�

Wri en by Paul Turner.�

FESTIVAL GRAND PRIZE RAFFLE OF A�

2021 CHEVROLET TRAILBLAZER OR $20,000.�

Drawing will be held Sunday, Aug. 8, 

2021. (Winner need not be present.)�

Ticket prices are: �

1/$5, 5/$20, 20/$50, 50/$100�

Tickets are available at the parish 

house. Please pick yours up as soon as possible. Online 

purchase is available at SaintPatsfes(val.com.�

BULLETIN DEADLINE�

Thursday, April 22 for May 2, 2021 bulle�n �

Please email ar)cles to be included in upcoming bulle)ns to 

klucci@youngstowndiocese.org.  �

WOMEN'S�CATHOLIC�COLLEGIATE�SCHOLARSHIP�

Could you use $1000 toward your college costs?� Are you 

a�Catholic�woman in good standing (3.0 GPA or higher) at 

your college or university?�  Will you be sophomore or 

junior (30�60 hours of completed coursework) for the 

academic year 2021/22? If you answered yes to the 

above ques(ons please don't hesitate to inquire today. 

For addi(onal informa(on and an applica(on, call or text 

Marla at 330.727.4449. *To be eligible for considera(on, 

applica(ons must be completed and postmarked/

emailed by 11:59pm April 30, 2021. Thank you � Marla 

Dull ��Catholic�Collegiate�Scholarship�Chair�



INOUR PARISH�

�

THOSE WHO NEED OUR PRAYERS...Dear God, we 

place our worries in your hands. We place our sick under your 

care and humbly ask that you restore your servants to health 

once more. Please remember to keep in prayer…�

Angie Dobrovolec�

John Ference�

Mary Ann Ferguson�

Jane Franczkowski�

Rose Gancarcik�

Vern Gleydura�

Terri Gra�on�

Yolanda Gregg�

Ted Heutsche�

Theresa Hickey�

Mary Jean Hunt�

Kathleen Johnson�

Patricia Joshua�

Roman Kovalenko�

Mary Kish�

Larry Kobus�

Ethel Krevda�

Julie Lange�

Jane Lapa(a�

Sarah Tringhese Lewis�

Kent Lyons�

Dr. John Mc�

Stella Micheline�

Litwin�

Mark McAllen�

Allyson McGill�

Ann Nemkovich�

Leslie O'Hara, Sr.�

Dorothy Patrick�

Mary Louise Petrusko�

Rich Razum�

Shirley Samulka�

George Schur�

April Schuster�

Mikayla Smith�

Patrick Sowers�

Louise Spagnole(a�

Jack Stefano�

Be(y Suchy�

Lillian Tavolario�

Brendan Tierney�

Hannah Tringhese�

Michelle Kermec 

Tringhese�

Rose Vargo�

John Violi�

Linda Voytko�

Edward Wiatrowski�

If you are seeking prayers for rela)ves and/or friends, email 

klucci@youngstowndiocese.org with the names of those you 

would like added to the bulle)n prayer list.�

THANK YOU'S RECEIVED�

�

Dear Fr. Mike,�

Thank you for your dona*on of $1,192.00 to Catholic 

Chari"es, Diocese of Youngstown. The generosity of people 

like you and your parishioners make it possible for us to 

provide help and create hope for people struggling with 

chronic poverty, as well as those experiencing financial 

difficulty due to the current pandemic. We know from 

Ma7hew's Gospel that whenever we reach out in love and 

compassion to "the least of our brothers and sisters," we are 

reaching out to Jesus. May God bless you and those you love 

with a safe, healthy, and joyful year.�

Sincerely, Rachel A. Hrbolich�

Director of Catholic Chari*es�

�

Dear Father Swierz,�

Thank you on behalf of the Sisters of Notre Dame for your 

goodness and kindness to us. Your generous gi+ of $954.00 

designated for Africa allows us the exci*ng possibility of 

deepening, extending, and making known our mission. Our 

sisters in ministry meet individuals and families every day 

who suffer intense loss because of the death of loved ones 

or because of hunger, evic*on, poor health, racial inequity, 

or unemployment. Because of you and your generosity to us, 

we hope that God's love can be felt by those we serve.�

With gra*tude,�

Sr. Margaret M. Gorman, SND, Provincial�

PSR NEWS�

We thank all our families for being so suppor(ve through 

this year in teaching your children either every week or 

every other week digitally.  It has been a challenging year 

for all of us, but through the grace of God we were able to 

con(nue in the mission of the Church in spreading the 

Good News of Jesus Christ. Our last class for this PSR year 

will be April 18

th

 and we will have a closing Mass for all 

families on April 25

th

 at 11:00 AM Mass. We are asking 

families to take part in the Mass.  Please contact your 

teacher or Karen Bartos (330)534�1928 to sign up for 

various roles of par(cipa(on in the Mass (greeters, 

readers, offering, giA bearers, altar servers, etc.). �

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS�

� Our 8

th

 graders at St. Patrick Parish will be 

celebra�ng the Sacrament of Confirma�on on Thursday, 

April 29

th

 at 7:00 PM at Hubbard High School. Fr. Mike 

Swierz will be the celebrant and will be anoin�ng our 

twenty�eight candidates this year. We encourage our 

catechists and members of the parish to please come 

and show your support for our young people as they are 

ini�ated into the parish community.�

� Also, our 2nd graders will be celebra�ng the 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion on Sunday, May 2

nd

 

at 1:00 PM at St. Patrick Parish. We have twenty�two 

children receiving their First Holy Communion this year. �

� Please remember to pray for all our children and 

their families that they will always remain close to our 

Lord, Jesus Christ. �

�

MAY FOOD PANTRY AND OUTREACH 

MINISTRY�

The May Food Pantry will go on as scheduled on 

**Saturday, May 8, 2021 from 7:30�9:30 am in the 

Parish Center.  The pantry will run as normal. There 

are boxes at the entrances of the Parish Center for 

food dona(ons.�

FOR THE MONTH OF MAY: �

PICKLES/OLIVES ARE NEEDED.��

However, all pantry or toiletry items are welcome 

during any month. �

BULLETIN ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK�

This bulle(n is furnished to the Parish without charge. The 

adver(sements that appear 

completely defray the costs. Please 

patronize and thank these sponsors 

located in the back of the bulle(n. �

�

Our featured sponsor this week is: �

Kelley�Cummins Funeral Home, 330�534�1952�



SHARING OUR TREASURE�

“Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be 

with you.’  But they were startled and frightened…” �

� � � � � � � � � � LUKE 24:36�37�

�

Throughout the day we have many opportuni)es to “see the 

face of Jesus” in others and to “be the face of Jesus” to others.  

Do we take that opportunity to provide “peace” to those we 

encounter or are we afraid of what others will think of us and 

do nothing?  Pray for the strength and courage to live a “God�

centered” life and not a “self�centered” life.  �

�

Weekend Collec�on for April 10/11, 2021�

� Automa)c Collec)on� � $      2,167.19�    27 Envelopes�

� Children� � $�     29.37�      9 Envelopes�

� Sunday Offertory� � $   10,272.63� 269 Envelopes    �

� Sunday Total� � $   12,469.19�

�

� Improvement� � $         384.00�

  �Future Full of Hope Matching Fund� $   19,066.55  ($40,404.80 to date)�

� Easter� � $     3,373.57  ($16,433.56)�

� �

� Our electronic dona�on program is at: www.stpatshub.org/

donate/. THANK YOU  to our parish family for your generosity. �

STEWARDSHIP�

DEACON JOHN'S STEWARDSHIP COLUMN�

� Stewardship is the ac(ons used to display 

compassion, kindness, and love to others. By using our 

giAs from God, we all can be an 

inspira(on to many and be 

disciples of God by spreading 

the good news. Hello! My 

name is Giovanni Mileto. I’m a 

Senior at Hubbard High School. 

I’m an ac(ve member of St. 

Patrick’s parish here in 

Hubbard. I volunteer in many 

fundraisers or ac(vi(es here in 

the Church like the Lenten Fish Fries, Community 

Thanksgiving dinners, and the Fes(val. I’m also involved 

in the Celebrate Ministry as a senior team member and 

I volunteer my -me, talent, and treasure, in any way I 

can that may be needed throughout the community 

and within the parish. �

� The last year and a half has been hard for us all. 

The COVID�19 pandemic has caused so much panic, 

anxiety, stress, and so many other factors. Another 

obstacle we as a church community faced was the fire 

at our church in January 2021. As the church is under 

renova(on and the pandemic is s(ll lingering, we all 

must have hope and faith that everything will get beBer 

as (me goes on. Faith to me, means expressing yourself 

as the hands and feet of Jesus Christ by being a servant 

to others. We all face challenges in our lives, but we 

must not forget that God and the Holy Spirit have our 

back to push through the obstacles and dodge those 

darts of tempta(on that are thrown at us in our lives. 

By having faith means the world to me through school 

and obstacles that may put me to the test in my 

everyday life. And I want to thank the community at St. 

Patrick’s of Hubbard as twenty other high school 

seniors within the Diocese of Youngstown and myself 

will be awarded the Eagle of the Cross award on 

Wednesday, April 14, 2021. The award is given to high 

school seniors that show excellent community service 

and volunteering within the church and the community.�

 "Have I not commanded you? Be strong and 

courageous. Do not be frightened, and do not be 

dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever 

you go." Joshua 1:9��

May God bless you and your family,�   Giovanni �

�

ALTAR SERVERS�

Any adults or students, grade 2 or above, interested in 

training to become an Altar Server, please call the parish 

office at 330�534�1928.�

50 / 50 “POT OF GOLD” �

The Pot of Gold number for April 11 was 

#3101. There was no winner. The winner 

would have received $464.00.�

FROM THE DIOCESE�

25TH, 40TH, 50TH & OVER WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION�

The DOY is sponsoring a Wedding Anniversary 

Celebra(on on Sun., June 13, 2:00 pm at St. Columba 

Cathedral, honoring couples observing the above 

anniversaries. There will be Mass with Bishop Bonnar, 

renewal of marriage vows and a personalized cer(ficate 

for each couple. Couples may aBend remotely via 

livestreaming at doy.org. Limited spaces are available for 

in�person celebra(on at the cathedral. Register by calling 

St. Pat's parish office, 330�534�1928 before 5/13.�

�

2021 BISHOP'S APPEAL�

THANK YOU to all who made a commitment to the 2021 Annual 

Bishop's Appeal. To date, 174 of our 1617 households have 

responded commi2ng $51,389.00 of our parish goal of 

$81,200. If you have not yet made your commitment, please do 

so at this )me using the commitment envelopes available in 

the parish center. Bishop Bonnar is coun)ng on the support of 

every parish family to meet our parish goal.�


